
Submitter: Elianna Gnoffo 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB979 

As a disabled student, I would greatly appreciate this bill being supported. Oregon is 

already a haven to so many disabled people, and with the effects of long covid, more 

people are going to become disabled. Everyone deserves the right to an education, 

especially now with the intrepid condition of disabled rights and the Department of 

Education. Let Oregon remain a haven for those who are sidelined. Disabled rights 

are rights for all.  


